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. 3-27-07
City of Alexandria, Virginia
MEMORANDUM
DATE: MARCH 23, 2007
TO: THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL
FROM: JAMES K. HARTMANN, CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: AFFORDABLE HOUSING ADVISORY CO TEE ACTION
CONCERNING DOCKET ITEM #22 (GLEBE PARK SUPPORT
LETTER)

The purpose of this memorandum is to report the action taken by the Affordable Housing
Advisory Committee last night, March 22, concerning the proposed support letter for the
tax credit application for the Old Dominion portion of the Alexandria Redevelopment and
Housing Authority’s (ARHA’s) Glebe Park property. The Committee voted unanimously
(with the exception of its ARHA representative, who recused himself) to recommend that
Council authorize the letter of support for this project.

STAFF: Mildrilyn Davis, Director, Office of Housing



